% SPECTRUM TECHNOLOGIES

h et Tt 5183551680
""""-"': OMice Tel 516-362-00%
L J Fax 616-982.0283

December 26, 1980
Brij M. Bharteey, P.E.

PRESIDENT AND CEO

Brian K. Grimes, Director Spectrum Technologies s »;““Tff“'

Division of Reactor Inspection UBA ine i o
and Safeguards

OCffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

US Nuclear Rewulatory Commission

Waehington, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Grimes:

Thies will confirm receipt of your letter dated December 11, 1990,
regarding tne Nuclear Regulator Commission's (NRC) review of
Spectrum Technologies USA, Incorporated's (Spectrum) gsale of
molded-case circuit breake:s to the Peach Bottom Atomic Power

Station. This letter will also confirm that I will be in
attendance at an enforcement conference to be held in Washington
on January 10, 1990, at NRC's Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.

2lthough your letter stated that no response to the letter was
required prior tv scheduled conference, I must state that I am most
disturbed by the ctatements made in the NRC Inspection Reports and
the related synopsis., Not only are unfounded statements made, the
allegations that I lied to NRC inspectore is completely false.
Such statements will have a most detrimental impact upon me,
personaliy, as well as my Company.

We respectfully request that the NRC inspectors who have made the
allegations be present at the conference. You can be assured that
Speccrum will cooperate fully with the NRC to correct the record
in this matter.

Best wishes for a Happy New Year.

Very truly yours,

il WL fo

+ Bharteey
President
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